
Head to 
www.aec.gov.au 
to submit your 
Registration of Interest.

AEC assesses your 
application to match 
your skills to required 
needs in your nominated 
locations.

Receive the 
confirmation email. 
No further action is 
required. 

AEC will contact you 
if a suitable role is 
available and advise  
the role details, times 
and location. 

Receive a Letter 
of Offer, if you are 
interested and available.

Receive a Confirmation 
of Employment Letter, 
which will include the 
details of the role and 
required training.

Complete the training. 
Depending on your 
position, this could be 
home-based online 
training, group-based 
face to face or on the 
job training.

Want to work at a 
federal election?

Election date is 
announced.

Perform the role and
get paid. Work will 
commence either before, 
on or after election day, 
depending on your role.
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